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Federal Subsistence Board approves new regulations for 
Kuskokwim River Drainage Chinook Salmon Fishery 

 
The Federal Subsistence Board (Board) met by teleconference on May 1, 2020, and approved 
Temporary Special Action Requests FSA20-01, FSA20-02, and FSA20-03.  

Federal public waters of the Kuskokwim River drainage will be closed to the harvest of Chinook 
Salmon except by Federally qualified subsistence users beginning June 1 (or the beginning of the 
Chinook Salmon run, whichever comes first). Eligible Federally qualified subsistence users include 
residents of the Kuskokwim River Drainage and the villages of Chefornak, Kipnuk, Kwigillingok, 
and Kongiganek. The Yukon Delta National Wildlife Refuge in-season manager may implement a 
community harvest system among Federally qualified subsistence users. 
 
The in-season manager will provide harvest opportunities for Chinook Salmon subsistence fisheries 
using openings, closures, and gear restrictions developed in consultation with partners. 

Information about the Federal Subsistence Management Program may be found on the web at 
www.doi.gov/subsistence or by visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 
 
Missing out on the latest Federal subsistence issues? If you’d like to receive emails and 
notifications on the Federal Subsistence Management Program you may subscribe for regular updates 
by emailing fws-fsb-subsistence-request@lists.fws.gov. 
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